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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

The attached testimony is submitted on behalf of a group of parks professionals and parks advocates
who have serious concerns with the recommended amendments related to the Open Space Zone
included in the S2HC report. Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this topic of critical
importance to the entire community. 
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